
 The Lyme Nursery 
Invest … in the best!  

December Diary Dates:- On Wednesday 14th December Hannah & Emma will be cooking our 

annual Christmas lunch for Wednesday children. Turkey, stuffing, roasties, pigs in blanket .. the 

whole shabam!  (Dietary requirements and allergies will be catered for.)  Then, on Wednesday 

21st December we’ll be holding our Christmas party day with the arrival of Santa. 

Unfortunately due to ratios we are only able to cater for Wednesday children, however, we will 

have a fun-week for the whole of w/c 19th December where the children can wear their 

Christmas outfits and be involved in lots of activities.  We’ll have our Christmas post box in the 

hallway if you want to send in any Christmas cards—the children love to play Postman ‘Santa’ Pat! 

Who’s who here at Nursery  -  Nicola, Deputy Manager 

Nicola started at the Nursery in 2010 after thoroughly enjoying her work 

experience placement in 2007. Nicola completed her BTEC National Diploma in 2010 

and has worked here in various roles since then; from being a student  

experiencing all age groups, being Team Leader of the Toddler and Junior groups, 

becoming Senior Supervisor getting involved in more managerial tasks to finally 

working her way up to be the Nursery Deputy Manager. The experience in all these 

areas means that Nicola adapts well to any role and is often found in the rooms, doing activities 

she loves such as singing, reading and planning all things creative. After having her own little 

boy in 2021, Nicola is now even more passionate in childcare and thoroughly enjoys getting 

involved with all the families too.  

23 sleeps until the big day — not that we’re counting and not that we’re all getting 

rather excited!  The children are already taking part in Christmas activities — new wall displays, 

cards, collages …… there’s literally glitter all over the place.  On Thursday, our Toddlers were 

painting and decided  to paint a red dot on each of the children’s noses so they all looked like 

Rudolph the Red Nose Reindeer!  Tiddlers baked sour dough, star shaped Christmas Tree 

decorations to take home; so let’s find out what our Babies and Pre-schoolers have got planned as 

well.  Have a great weekend.  Mandi 2/12/22. 
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We’ve received some information from Staffordshire County Council with regard to 

FREE Community Learning Funded course for Staffordshire Families starting in January. If you 

are interested in registering please see the attached document for details.  


